

Agnieszka Dudra, PhD, Eng.

BSCh-DPL.53.2.2021.KDG

COMMUNIQUÉ

of the President of the Bureau for Chemical Substances of 9 November 2021

refers to: publishing update of the National Good Laboratory Practice Compliance Monitoring Programme

- The President of the Bureau for Chemical Substances communicates about publishing update
 of the National Good Laboratory Practice Compliance Monitoring Programme in the Public
 Information Bulletin of the Bureau for Chemical Substances. The National Good Laboratory
 Practice Compliance Monitoring Programme constitutes the annex to this communiqué.
- 2. The publishing of the National Good Laboratory Practice Compliance Monitoring Programme by the President of the Bureau for Chemical Substances is required by the Article 16 (5) of the Act of 25 February 2011 on the chemical substances and their mixtures (Journal of Laws of the Republic of Poland [Dziennik Ustaw] of 2020, item 2289) in accordance with the requirements of OECD guidelines and the EU provisions on the Good Laboratory Practice compliance monitoring.
- 3. The National Good Laboratory Practice Compliance Monitoring Programme is published in the Bureau's Public Information Bulletin in Polish and English language versions.

Yours faithfully,

Agnieszka Dudra
President of the Bureau for Chemical Substances

(electronically signed)